
 

 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

This Week 
Sunday A.M. 

Bible Class at 10:00 
Worship at 11:00 

 
Sunday P.M. 

Worship/Bible Study at 6:00 
 

Wednesday P.M. 
Bible Study at 7:00 

Remember These in  
Steve Carroll 

James and Carolynn Conner 
Steve Ellis 
Ann Gee 

Judy Smoot Gibbs 
Johnny Hayhurst 

Leslie Heatley 
Lee, Ranee & Kaylee Knox 

Roberta Neely 
Glenn & Janie Smith 

Garry Smoot 

LaJuanda Smoot 
Rusty Smoot 

 

Thankful for New Members 
Kerry and Connie Deen 

Raleigh Sorenson 
 

Our Shut-ins 
Monna Rae Bruce 

Beth Hayhurst 

Bettye Hayhurst 
Frank Owens 
Tommy Smith 

 

Families of 3 Baird students 
killed in car accident 

Landri Smoot 

Ken Perry’s sister, 
Denise Williams 

Gary and Nancy Vannoy’s neigh-
bors, the McMurtry family on the 

passing of their 20 yr. old son 
Roberta Neely’s sister-in-law, 
Shirley Neely in Hendrick N. 

Leslie Heatley  & family of  
Sheila Hilliard Goodman 

Cindy Brown 
Wilma Lawrence 

Greg Biehl's mom, Sandra  
Chuck Miller 

Marlowe Melton’s dad,  

David McIntire  
Patti Stennett’s friend of Clyde, 

Vicki Askew Eubanks 
Mark Hannsz of Lubbock  

Olan Beard 
 Eddie Moudy’s sister, Anne 

Mike Baskett 

Tanner Vogler 
Donna Lee Lawrence’s friend, 

Cindy Cochran 

Brian & Tammie King’s friends,  
Teresa Turner, McCade Miller, 

Family of Mike Mayfield 
Glenn and Janie Smith’s    

daughter Sara Montes and      
son Dale and grandson Ashton 

Welcome Visitors 
We want to take a moment to extend a very warm  

welcome to everyone who's visiting us this morning. 
Whether you're just passing through town, or are 

searching out for a place to worship and serve God and 
fellowship with Christian brothers and sisters, we're de-

lighted you’re here.  May you experience the love of 
Christ this  morning and His presence during our  

worship. We hope you feel welcomed by God’s family at 
Hwy. 36!   We invite you to come back anytime. 

Adult Bible Classes  
Sunday Morning 

Auditorium 
Terry Chrane 

Book of Romans 
 

Classroom #6 
Greg Melton/Steve Ellis 
For College and Young  

Professionals 
 

Wednesday Night 
Auditorium 

Eddie Moudy—Hebrews 
Classroom #9 

Denise Gee—Ruth 

Highway 36 Church of Christ   May 12, 2024 
Happy Mother’s Day 

 
Men Serving This Morning 

Song Leader: Gary Vannoy 
 

Lord’s Supper 
Communion Thoughts &  

Prayer: Eddie Moudy 
Ken Perry, Zane Gardner, 

Zack Gardner, Doug Hayhurst, 
Raleigh Sorenson, Stephen Custred 
 
Usher:  Brian King 
Reading/Prayer:  Ty Wilson 
Sermon:  Greg Melton 
Contribution Plates:  
Zack Gardner, Braxton Hayhurst, 
Reid Thompson, Barret Wilson 
Closing Prayer:  Garry Smoot 
 

Men Serving This Evening 
Song Leader:  Gary Vannoy 
Revelation:  Greg Melton 
Closing Prayer:  Dawson Hayhurst 
Communion:  Ty Wilson 
 

Serving This Wednesday 
Announce/Prayer:  Trent Gee 

Greeters for May 
Robert & Lori Oglesby 

From the shepherd’s pen: 
 

   I speak a lot about how I feel when I view God's cre-
ation: the sunrises, the sunsets, the moon, the stars, 
a change of seasons, the birth of a child, etc. I am 
sure we all share the wonder and awe at these mar-
velous sights and the glory of creation.  But, beyond 
the creation, do we see the Creator?  As Paul said, 
"For since the creation of the world His invisible at-
tributes, His eternal power and divine nature have 
been clearly seen being understood through what 
has been made, so they are without excuse. 
(Romans 1:20 NASB)  Paul put more emphasis on 
God than on the wonders of His creation!  When we 
bask in the glory of creation, let's not forget to praise 
and worship the Creator!  

We have been encouraged the last few weeks to invite 
Christians who have forsaken meeting together with the 
whole church to “Come Home.” Hopefully, you have 
thought of someone you can reach out to.  
 

A House to House publication has been mailed out in our area this week 
and copies will also be on the pews this morning for you to take to     
invite someone to worship with us. We appreciate Billy Berny for  
encouraging us to be missionaries in our own communities!  

New Adult Bible Classes 
 
We appreciate Greg Melton for leading us in an 
excellent study of the book of Revelation on 
Sunday and Wednesday nights.   Lord willing, 
we will conclude that study tonight and so new 
classes with begin this Wednesday. 
 
A ladies class will meet at 7:00 in classroom #9. 
Denise Gee will be leading a study from the 
book of Ruth. 
 
A class for men and women will meet in the  
auditorium at 7:00.  Eddie Moudy will be 
leading a study from the book of Hebrews. 
 

Grow your faith by coming to Bible class to 
study God’s Word! 



 

 

Minister Greg Melton:  940-550-2095 
Email:  melton.greg1957@gmail.com 

 
Youth Minister Ty Wilson:  325-829-9508 

Email:  tarletontexan05@gmail.com 
 

Church Website  www.hwy36churchofchrist.com 
Church Email  hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 
Church Facebook Page  Hwy 36 Church Friends 

 Hwy. 36 wifi  
password is  

Acts2:38  
(no spaces 
and case 
sensitive) 

2024 Budget Information 
2024 Budget Total—$307,134.21 
Weekly Contribution Goal—$5906.43 
Year-to-date Contribution Avg.—$5926.79 
Contribution Previous Sunday—$7438.96 

Year-to-date Actual Contribution-$106,681.27 

TODAY—Happy Mother’s Day! We are so blessed by you! 
May 14—Ladies Bible Class at 10:00 a.m. 
May 19—Fellowship Meal right after morning worship. 
May 19—VBS Planning Meeting after our fellowship 
meal. 
May 19—Eula Baccalaureate Service at 2:00 p.m. here at 
Hwy. 36. 
May 28—Ladies Day Trip to Comanche, Texas. 
June 9—Business Meeting at 5:00 
Aug. 17—One Day VBS—”A Day in the Life of Jesus” from 
10 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

 
 

 

Wade and Mia Parker are celebrating their 
37th Wedding Anniversary on May 16th. 

 
Congratulations and may God bless you with 

many more years together!  We love you both! 

Ladies Bible Class 
Tuesday, May 14, 

10:00 A.M. 
 

To prepare for class 
read and be ready to 

discuss Day 4 
“Mistaken Identity” 

pages 169-174. 
 

You are especially   
encouraged to come 
to class even if you 
can’t stay for lunch 

afterwards. 
 

Bring a potluck dish if 
you are able to stay! 

 
 
 
 

Upcoming Youth Dates 
May 19—Fellowship Meal and honoring HS senior, 
Paige Hayhurst. 
May 24—Youth Lock-In!  There is a sign up sheet in 
the foyer for the youth lock-in for grades 3rd-6th. 
Youth are encouraged to invite their friends. A 
signed permission form is required by all participants 
so please take a copy when you sign up. Return forms 
to Ty or Zan.  

Sponsor a Youth to Summer Camp! 
 
     With the end of school fast approaching, our 
young people are thinking about attending a Christian 
camp this summer.  As with everything else, inflation 
has affected the cost of attending camp.   
     If you would like to help out with expenses for the 
youth of Hwy. 36 you may place a check in the col-
lection plate and on the memo line put, “Youth Sum-
mer Camp.” Thank you for encouraging our youth as 
they grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord 

May 13—Zoey Gardner 
May 15—Patty Ellis 

Special Fellowship next Sunday! 
 

Next Sunday, May 19th we will have a fellowship 
meal and honor graduating senior Paige Hayhurst.   

All of our church family is invited.  Bring your favor-
ite dishes and desserts for this special celebration.  

 
There is also a display in the foyer with a large  

basket for you to put cards and gifts in for Paige. 
They will be given to her next Sunday. 

Eula Baccalaureate Service 
 
We will be hosting Eula’s 19 high school seniors and 
their family and friends next Sunday for this special 
service in the auditorium at 2:00 p.m. 
 
We will be serving them punch and cookies in the foy-
er after the service.  If you can bring cookies please 
sign up on the sheet in the foyer.  Please put the 
cookies in the church office next Sunday morning.  
For more info, see Janice Conway. 

Another VBS Planning Meeting next Sunday 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended last weeks   
planning meeting and for volunteering to help with our 
one day VBS on Saturday, August 17th from 10 a.m. to 
1:30 p.m.  The theme will be, “A Day in the Life of  
Jesus.” We appreciate Billy and Jan Berny for coordi-
nating this special day for all ages. 
 
There are still more volunteers needed, so mark your 
calendar and plan to attend the meeting next Sunday. 


